
Rules Committee, 

Please join the other states that have joined together to pass the nationwide popular vote! Oregon 

should be one of them. We already have a wonderful, hard-to-compromise vote by mail system that 

is a model for all states. Let's make ALL our votes count by standing up for HB2927. The Electoral 

College is an anachronism that has outlived its usefulness. Let's join the the states that are pushing 

for a nationwide popular vote!  

Sincerely,  

Maurelle Wyeth  

District 2 

Maurelle Wyeth  
maurelle.wyeth@gmail.com  
5989 Highway 238  
Oregon, Oregon 97530 
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